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Date: May 1, 2019
From: Chief David Roth
To: Illinois Training and Standards Board
Re: Summary Camera Grant Report

	The Lebanon Police Department applied for and received the 2018 camera grant from the Illinois Training and Standards Board on or around 5/3/2018 (SAIN1669-6136). This award consisted of (2) cameras that were purchased from CDS Office Technologies on 6/29/2018. The equipment related to this purchased were installed by both Solve Your System, Inc. and The True-line Group, Inc. In accordance with the summary report required on or before May 1, 2019 and per my conversation yesterday with John here is all the information I have:

1. The Lebanon Police Department received (2) cameras from the grant.
2. The Lebanon Police Department installed (2) cameras in squad cars L1 – L2. 
L1- Panasonic Arbitrator 360 HD #RFA00127
L2- Panasonic Arbitrator 360 HD #RFA00302
3. The supervisors will review videos from their respective officers. Any policy or training issues discovered will be documented and forwarded to me.   
4. The Lebanon Police Department has no recordings documented from the cameras since there installation. This is because of technical difficulties with connecting the server to the in-car cameras and cost involved. So therefore, LPD has no additional information for this requirement. This issue connecting the two should be resolved shortly. 
5. No further information relevant. 


Respectfully, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]

Chief David Roth        
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